
Schultz, Adam 

3/27/2012 5:25:04 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Feed-in-Tariff proposed decision

Hi Meredith,

As I’m sure you’re aware, the ALJ mailed the proposed decision last week addressing the 
pricing mechanism piece of the feed-in-tariff (http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/EFILE/PD/162134.PDF).

I wanted to check with each of the IOUs to see if they had an interest in scheduling a short 
phone call sometime in the next couple of weeks to discuss that proposed decision and give the 
IOUs a chance to ask questions of us and get clarification, etc. It would also be good for 
Energy Division to get feedback from the IOUs.

Let me know if this is of interest.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0322689

http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/EFILE/PD/162134.PDF
mailto:Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov

